WHEELING WHEELMEN BICYCLE CLUB
Wheeling, Illinois 60090

NEWSLETTER JANUARY 1976
President: John Quinn 541-8696 Treasurer; Gene Pilch 5413191
Vice President: Ed Bennett 299-3829 Secretary: Judy Quinn

Our January meeting will be held on January 7, 1976 at 8:00 p.u.
at the usual place: the Wheeling Community Center, 251 No. Wolf Road,
north of Dundee Road, at the rear of the park.

We have a very interesting program plamncd. Dick Spirek will speak
to us about "what to do When the Snow Gets Too Deep". He will also
bring a movie. Don't miss itd

PLAN AHEAD for the AUCTION at the February meeting. Start setting
aside all those unused bicycles and components to sell to the rest of us.
A minimum will be allowed on these valuable items if you prefer, and
the club will keep 10% of everything sold.

Thank you for returning the questionaires, all six of you. Many
good ideas were listed. Return the rest by the January meeting, We've
heard a lot of verbal comments and suggestions, but we would like them
in writing, pleasel

An excellent turnouti - fourteen (cold) people rode the Christmas
Ride on Saturday, December 27 for a beautiful patch. Phyllis Harmon
provided coffee, hot chocolate, and cookies at her home afterward.
This was a telephone call-up ride and we did not reach everyone. Sorry
about thati

RIDES

Sunday, January 18, to Daniel Wright Woods

place - Wheeling Community Center, 251 N. Wolf Road.
time - 1:00 p.m. to ?
length - 5 to 25 miles depending on weather
misc. - John Quinn 541-8696

Sunday, February 1, Libertyville Ground Hogs Day Ride
place - 538 North Milwaukee Ave., Libertyville, Ill.
time - 10:00 a.m.--4:00 p.m.
length « 5 to 15 miles
misce - $1.00 for patch, Sag Wagon, light refreshments, & "Open House"
Tom Stephens, DeKalb, Illinois, 815-758-5611
(This is not a club ride)
Sunday, March 21, Wheeling Wheelmen, St. Patricks Day Ride
place - Kildeer School, long Grove, Ill.
time - 10:00 a.m.
length - 50 miles
misc. - $2.00, Patch, Sag Wagon, Refreshments, etc.
Ray Price 438-9492 This is a sponsored ride and we will
need workers.

Happy New Year




